
GRADUATION/ SENIOR UPDATES

get the latest covid-19 facts and updates at www.scsk12.org/coronavirusfacts.

The TN Dept. of Education has lowered the amount of credits required to
graduate from 22 to 20 for this school year. Governor Lee will be sharing
more guidance on graduation in the coming weeks. We are reviewing the
feedback our SCS seniors submitted regarding graduation festivities and
thank everyone for the input. We are committed to giving our graduates a
memorable experience. 

LATEST UPDATES - APRIL 11LATEST UPDATES - APRIL 11

COMPREHENSIVE LEARNING GUIDES
Starting next week, we will post and distribute a comprehensive learning
guide that will include several weeks of lessons and activities. We will still be
distributing guides at all of our meal sites on Monday and Tuesday, and the
guides will be posted on our instructional resources website
(scsk12.org/instructionalresources) for online viewing or download. 

DISCOVERY EDUCATION 
We are beyond excited to announce a new extensive virtual learning
platform for our students and families from our wonderful partners at
Discovery Education. Stay tuned for a big announcement on Monday! 

REPORT CARDS 
Quarter 3 grades have been finalized and report cards will be be mailed out
soon. Make sure to verify your correct mailing address is in Powerschool.
Verifying personal information is also required for all returning students for
the 2020-21 school year. 

SOCIAL & EMOTIONAL LEARNING RESOURCES
We know many students and families are experiencing a range of emotions
as we cope with COVID-19. We've added a new social emotional learning
resources page to our instructional site with a variety of tips and resources,
including multiple organizations that offer support for stress and mental
health. Next week, the District will announce new ways to get personal
support from the SCS counseling team.

ACT MAKEUP DAY FOR 11TH GRADERS
Due to the cancellation of the Spring ACT for SCS 11th graders, ACT is offering
vouchers for current juniors to take the test on July 18. Parents can request a
voucher through their PowerSchool Portal through April 15. 

VIRTUAL SPRING HIRING FAIR
On April 25, we're giving candidates a chance to explore our opportunities at
our Virtual Spring Hiring Fair. We're looking for qualified educators, as well
as non-traditional teacher candidates. All interviews will be conducted
virtually, and candidates can be hired on the spot! Get all the details and
register at the link in the caption!
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